
November 17, 2010 

Mazda Motor Corporation 

Corporate Communications Div. 

  
 

In Response to Media Reports on November 17, 2010 
 
 

Today, news reports claimed that Ford Motor Company plans to sell 
shares in Mazda. These reports were not based on officially 
disclosed information. At the present time, no specific actions have 
been decided and there is nothing to announce. 
 
Mazda will announce any important developments at the appropriate 
time going forward. 
 


